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K CHRYSLER

Qctober 22, 2009

To: Pat Wallace
202-366-7882 or
202-366-1767

From: David D. Dillon, Manager
Chrysler Group LLC

Re: Foliow-Up Notifications

August and September 2009's Safety follow-up recall notifications have been
mailed out as follows:

Chrysler Grp. LLC # NHTSA # Mait Date

F25 06V-199 10/15/2009 (additional
VINs added to the incomplete population)

H41 - 08V-p42 10/15/2009

H25 08v-339 10/15/2009

H36 09V-005 10/16/2009 =~

JO1 : 08V-046 10/15/2009

Jo2 09V-047 10/15/2009
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